
“Put Us First on Your Bucket List!” 

August 4, 2020 

Dear Valued Customer, 

Due to the increase of raw material costs used in the production of pails we are 
forced to announce a Price increase of $0.18 per pail effective with orders placed on 
or after August 24, 2020. During this time, we will be unable to accept orders with 
delayed shipments.  

 We appreciate your understanding as market conditions outside of our control 
require us to act accordingly in order to maintain our level of service and 
commitment to you. 

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact your sales representative. 

Thank you for your business! 


